Dear James,

This department would recommend that the full contaminated land conditions (J12 – J15) are placed on any permission granted for this application due to its proximity to a potentially contaminated site according to our records.

There are no issues with noise or potential nuisance.

Kind Regards

Neil Whitton

Environmental Protection Officer

Cherwell District Council and South Northamptonshire Council 

Tel - 01295 221623

Email - Neil.Whitton@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/  and  www.southnorthants.gov.uk    
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil and www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil. 

Follow us on Twitter @SNorthantsC or @Cherwellcouncil
